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EU statement – Point of Order  

 

The European Union understands a decision will be made today concerning 

the participation of two NGOs to the Vienna part of the Review Conference.  

 

We hope a positive decision will be reached rapidly so that civil society can 

participate fully to the Review Conference.  
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